

Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca

September 9, 2013

RE: Notice of Application and Written Hearing Website Posting

Board File No. EB-2013-0307

Dear Board Secretary,

Per the Letter of Direction issued on September 6, 2013 in relation to the Notice of Application and Written Hearing, the OEB has directed SunE Ray LP to post the Notice of Application and Written Hearing on our public websites, if available, by September 13, 2013.

Please visit the following public website to view the posting: <a href="http://www.sunedison.ca/Newboro1/">http://www.sunedison.ca/Newboro1/</a>

Copies of the application is available for public review at our SunEdison offices.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at sqill@sunedison.com or 647-981-6785.

Sincerely,

Simon Gill

Project Manager SunEdison Canada

Charle, on behalf of,